
 

Vigilance Awareness Week (VAW) observed at ICAR-NBSS&LUP, Nagpur 

 
Vigilance awareness week (VAW) were celebrated with the Focus on “Corruption-free 

lndia for a Developed Nation" at ICAR-NBSS&LUP Nagpur and all its Regional Centers from 

31 Oct. to 6thNov. 2022. Weeklong programme was started with the beginning of Integrity 

Pledge by all the staffs of the Bureau at their respective place of posting on 31st of October 2022. 

During the period meetings were organised in Gram Panchayats under ‘Awareness Gram 

Sabhas’ in rural area. A seminar on Preventive Vigilance and Conduct Rules and a  webinar on 

“Transparency in Public Procurement” and were also conducted. Debate and Quiz competitions, 

Internal records verification and maintenance by all the divisions and sections towards 

transparency and efficiency, display of banners on VAW theme at prominent places, 

photographs, media clippings, were also carried out. 

 

 
Photograph of Integrity Pledge at HQs, Nagpur on 31st October, 2022 
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